
Project Update: June 2019 

 

I am still collecting data from field visits to the protected areas. The fieldwork required 

a little more time due to the timing of the local communities in receiving me. I am 

returning to the university (USA) in August, the idea is to focus on writing and preparing 

reports. So, I would like to know if it is possible to send the final report in August. 

Meantime, I am sending a few photos from fieldwork activities. 

 

Extractive Reserve Verde para Sempre: 

 
Left: Workshop with women about forest use. Right: Meeting with forest-based 

community. 

 

 
Left: Workshop about community forest use. Right: Workshop about community forest 

management. 

 

 

Participatory evaluation 


